
Pacific Lifeline’s families struggle to meet basic needs, so the added 
burden of school supplies and clothing can be overwhelming.  This 

year, we hope to provide every child with the items they need 
through people like you— ‘adoptive friends’!   

 

For more information, please contact Kirsten Grubb at 
k.grubb@pacific-lifeline.org or (909) 931-2624, ext. 2. 

Help a child go back 
to school with a  
smile! 

Back To School 
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